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· The Council have been thinking about how to support the world’s ‘Sustainable Development Goals’. They are planning to introduce the goals during a whole school assembly and it is hoped that each class will then choose one or more goals to focus on and to find out more about.

· The Council wrote a letter on behalf of the PTFA thanking local shops and supermarkets for their donations of scotch pancakes for the recent ‘Pancake Challenge’ organised by the PTFA.

· Next Wednesday, our two GTAT School Council representatives (one from Year 2 and one from Year 4) will attend their second meeting to be held at  St Mary’s Middle School. The focus of this meeting will be on writing and the children have been asked to take examples of their writing and to think about what they find difficult and what most helps them to improve their writing.  
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